
 

 

November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Trip to Bragg Centre, University of Leeds, Tuesday 5th December 
 
After a successful research project designing DNA structures and carrying out the practical activity. Your son 
has been invited to take the DNA samples they have manipulated to the Bragg Centre to see analysed in the 
Atomic Force Microscope. Your son and two other pupils have agreed to doing this on Tuesday 5 December 
2023.  I will drive my car and transport the three pupils along with Ms Welsby to Leeds.  We will leave at 8:00am 
on Tuesday morning.  We intend to leave Leeds at the latest 1:00pm to ensure that we arrive back at school 
before the end of the day.  Your son will be free to make their way home at that time. 
 
This trip has no cost for the pupils.  
 

Application process  

To apply for this trip, please can you now complete the Day Trip Application Form. 

Additional information 
Please read our new terms and conditions sheet attached which contains important information regarding 
medical, passports, EHIC/GHIC requirements and Covid compliance etc.    

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully 

Simone Blaize 

Biology Department 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/day-trip

